## ACADEMY OF FLINT

4100 W. COLDWATER RD. • FLINT, MICHIGAN 48504 • OFFICE: 810-789-9484 • FAX: 810-789-9483

January 22, 2008

The School Dentist 31731 Arlington Drive Beverly Hills, Michigan 48025

Dear Dr. Melanie Sheils-Vergeldt and Dental Staff,

Thank you for coming to the Academy of Flint on January 7, 2008. It was a delight to have you in our building once again. The kindness and care you showed our students was incredible.

Thank you for the time you take to see our students, as well teaching them about dental hygiene. We even featured The School Dentist in our weekly newsletter and have included a copy.

Thank you again for taking the time to come to the Academy of Flint. The entire School Dentist staff is a breath of fresh air and we look forward to working with you again in the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Ashley L. Bowser, MSW

School Social Worker